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MEDIA RELEASE 
For Immediate Release 

 
 
DATE:  April 26, 2019 
 
SUBJECT: Beach access and road closure – NW 68th  

April 27, 2019 until further notice 
 
Contact person: Tim Gross, City Engineer/Director of Public Works 

541-574-3366 
 
 
The City of Newport Public Works Department advises that NW 68th St will be closed and there will be 
no beach access from NW 68th St., starting Saturday, April 27, 2019 until project completion.  
 
Emergency access will be available from Moolack Beach.  
 
NW 68th St. will be open to local residents only. 
 
This is related to the construction of the new wastewater pump station at NW 68th St.  
 
Thank you. 
 


